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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Year 11 Exam Preparation Day at Hendon School on Monday 24th February 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and high spirits. All year 11 
students will be attending a compulsory Exam Preparation Day at Hendon School on 
Monday 24th February 2025. 
 
The Exam Preparation Day provides an invaluable opportunity for Year 11 students 
to get support with Meta-cognition, revision materials, relaxation and stress 
management techniques as well as an opportunity to get last minute support for their 
Mocks that week. 
 
Please note that attendance is compulsory for all Year 11 students, and they should 
arrive in full school uniform and have their Maths, Science and English books with 
them. We believe that maintaining the school's professional atmosphere contributes 
to the seriousness and success of the Exam Preparation Day. 
 
The day will start with an assembly and students should arrive at their usual time to 
line ups at 8:35am. Students will be dismissed at 1:30pm, though some invited 
students will have the option of doing specific course revision until 3:10pm. 
 
Thank you for your attention, and we eagerly await the presence of all Year 11’s on 
Monday 24th February 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

E Roman 
 
Esa Roman 
Assistant Headteacher 
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